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The Greater Cambridge Partnership are undertaking a consultation on altering the design of the   

Addenbrooke’s roundabout with the aim of widening pedestrian and cycleways on Fendon Road, 

replacing the staggered crossing on Babraham Road and reducing the roundabout’s central island.  

The consultation is available at  

https://

www.greatercambridge.org.uk/ and 

closes at midday on Monday 24 July 

2023. 

The Chapel is open 24/7 and offers a space for people to pray, seek stillness and collect their thoughts. 

In response to feedback and in collaboration with representatives from the CUH Muslim community, 

the Chaplaincy team has designated a new area for female Muslim prayer.  It is located in the far left 

corner when entering from the Costa/M&S entrance.  This should ensure a more suitable provision 

that better meets the requirements of our female Muslim patients, visitors, and colleagues. 

Your chance to have your say - Addenbrooke’s Roundabout 

Non-English Language books 

With Cambridge being such a wonderfully diverse community with many people living, working, 

studying and visiting the city from overseas, it is no surprise we have patients who do not speak, or 

whose first language isn't English.   
 

We are keen to be able to offer library books to all our patients 

and so are looking for donations of foreign language books 

please.  As always, they need to be paperbacks and in good 

condition. 

New female Muslim Prayer area in Chapel 
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